
JADAVPUR UNIVERSITY 

CENTRAL LIBRARY 

NOTICE 

                                                                                                                                        21.4.2021 

   

This is to notify to all the users of both the campuses that due to the surge of COVID 19 cases, 

henceforth the Central Library and the Salt Lake Campus Library will remain open twice a week: 

on Monday and Friday.  

The following Protocols/Guidelines have to be maintained in the JU Library till further notice:  

 All the users/staff coming to the Library need to wear masks and sanitize their hands 

compulsorily before entering. 

 Users/staff need to strictly follow social distancing norms. 

 Only a limited number of users at a time will be allowed to enter the library circulation 

counter. 

 The Digital Library services will be continued remotely. 

 

       For any Complaint/Issues please write to:  

chieflibrarian@jadavpuruniversity.in     (for Central Library main Campus) 

librarian.sl@jadavpuruniversity.in     (for Salt Lake Campus Library) 

 

                                                                                                                                      Sd/- 

                                                                                                                      Chief Librarian (O) 

 

 



                                                                                                               


